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Friday 13h October 2023 

 

Our whole school ethos theme next week is: 
 

We accept that everyone is different 

 
Dear Form I Parents, 
 
It's been an exciting week in Form I as we've delved into various subjects. In our English lessons, we continued our 
journey through Roald Dahl's 'George's Marvellous Medicine,' where the children sequenced the story correctly 
and concocted their own magical potions using alliteration and onomatopoeia.  
 
In Maths, our focus remained on addition and subtraction strategies, adding and subtracting hundreds, tens, and 
ones from 3-digit numbers. Our art class was filled with creativity as the children crafted impressive 3D models of 
woolly mammoth and in global studies, we ventured back in time to explore hunter-gatherer settlements during 
the Stone Age. We also kicked off our science unit on food groups and nutrition, helping the children to make 
informed choices about what they eat. In our PSHE lesson, we delved into the importance of rules, and how they 
relate to rights and responsibilities. 
 
Planners 
 
A kind reminder to please ensure you have signed the Home-School Partnership Agreement and the Froebelian 
School Pupil Internet Agreement in your child’s planner.  
 
 
Please do email me at s.connolly@froebelian.co.uk or contact me before or after school, if you have any 
questions or queries.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ms Connolly, Mrs Hanson and Ms Morley – The Form I team 
 
Calendar Dates  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

October 

Mon 16 FPTA Uniform Sale 7:30-9:00am 

Tues 17 Individual School Photographs 

Fri 20 School Closes for Half Term – Drama & HAC as normal 
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